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DATE: May 1,2002 +% gg 
TO: Division of Commission Clerk and Administrative Services (Bay6) 
FROM: Division of Competitive Markets and Enforcement (Ileri) $ rut/ 
RE: Docket No. 01 1392-TP: Complaint of AT&T Communications of the Southern States 

Inc., TCG South Florida, and AT&T Broadband Phone against BellSouth 
Telecommunications, Inc. for Improper Use and Treatment of Certain NXX Codes. 

Please place the following correspondence from BellSouth in the above referenced docket. 

April 26,2002 Letter from Stan Greer (BellSouth) to Mr. Levent Ileri 
(FPSC) in Response to Issues Raised in AT&T's April 15,2002 Letter 
Regarding AT&T's Complaint on Oddball Codes 

If you have any questions, please call me at 413-6562. 

LI 
Attachment 

cc: Office of the General Counsel (F. Banks) 
Division of Competitive Markets and Enforcement (Casey, Bulecza-Banks) 
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@ BELLSOUTH 

April 26,2002 

Mr. Levent Ileri 
Engineer 
Division of Competitive Markets and Enforcement 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 

RE: Docket No. 01 1392-TP - AT&T Complaint on Oddball Codes 

Dear Mr. Ileri: 

I am writing this letter to inform you of BellSouth's response to the issues raised in 
AT&T's April 15, 2002 letter, wherein AT&T raises two questions. 

First, AT&T questions whether BellSouth has implemented the 930 routing mcthod in 
LATAs where BellSouth does not have any Uniserve customers. The answer to this 
question is that, at this time, BellSouth has not and does not intend to implement the 
proposed routing method in LATAs in which BellSouth does not have any Uniserve 
customers. Although Uniserve is a BellSouth tariff offering, BellSouth is currently in the 
process of eliminating the service, and as pointed out in my letter dated March 12,2002, 
BellSouth expects to return the 930 codes by March 2003. In addition, BellSouth is not 
actively marketing the service to new customers. If for some reason prior to the time the 
service is totally obsoleted and the codes retumed, BellSouth implements Uniserve 
service in a LATA that currently does not have the 930 routing method, BellSouth will 
implement the routing method in that additional LATA. 

AT&T's second question centers on whether BellSouth will implement a routing method 
that will enable calls to 780 to complete. BellSouth has allowed ALEC to route their 
customers 780 traffic over their local interconnection trunks since October 1996. 
BellSouth has requested that AT&T provide specifics network information so as to 
detennine the reason for the routing problem. In an attempt to resolve AT&T's routing 
problem, BellSouth would recommend some joint testing to determine the specific reason 
for the inability to route 780 traffic over AT&T local interconnection trunks. 

If you have any questions, please call me at (850) 224-5 139. 

Sincere1 y, 

..GL Stan L. Greer j -6- 
Manager - Regulatory Relations 

cc: Tracy Hatch 


